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LAKE ISAAC – 10 MARCH 2006 
 
The Canterbury Triathlon Club is wholeheartedly in support of the Lake Isaac 
Water Sports Park.  This facility is desperately needed, not only to promote 
the sport of triathlon and multi-sport in Christchurch but to promote the wide 
range of sport which the facility will attract.   
 
As increased focus goes on maintaining a healthy and active lifestyle and in 
order for our goals for the growing sport in Christchurch to be met, the need 
for such a facility becomes essential.  We find that we are restricted by the 
numbers that we can have at events at either Sumner or Corsair Bay.  Not 
only will the facility provide a safer facility for open water swimming, but will 
also provide greater levels of safety for cycling and running by removing 
competitors from congested streets. 
 
Canterbury Triathlon Club hopes that the Christchurch City Council takes 
positive steps in recognising the value to the wider community that this facility 
would bring.  Events of a national and international scale are currently being 
lost and will continue to be lost to the Canterbury region if such a facility is not 
provided. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Richard Swan 
President 
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